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CIRCULAR No. 29 of 2024     `                    June 27, 2024 
 

 

 
V E R Y   U R G E N T 
 
FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE CEO 

 

Tea Sale Arrangements - Sale No 28 

Monday 15th/ Wednesday 17th July 2024 

 
 
Due to special circumstances, Sale No. 28, fixed for Tuesday and Wednesday, 16th and 
17th, July 2024, has been re-scheduled for Monday and Wednesday, 15th and 17th  of 
July 2024. 
 
We regret the inconvenience caused to the Members by the change in these sale 
arrangements warranted at such short notice. 
 
 
 
THE SECRETARIAT 
THE COLOMBO TEA TRADERS ASSOCIATION 
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